Meeting of 16™ September 2014
Some of the Main Points:

Welcome:
Everyone was welcomed back after the summer break!

Clothing Collection:

The week beginning the 29" September was agreed for the first clothes collection of the new school
year to be organised. There will be two further collections, one sometime after Christmas and one
towards the end of the school year. (Pending approval from the Board of Management)

Christmas Fair:
The possibility of holding a Christmas Fair in the new school hall was discussed. If anyone would like
to be involved in running it, please let someone in the parents’ committee know.

After School Classes:
An update was given on the after-school classes with a total of 167 children taking classes.

New Members:
Four new people joined the committee.

Next Meeting will be on Wednesday, 12th November 2014 at 8.00p.m



